

Twiss Green Newsletter Monday 29th September 2025

Head Teacher: Mrs Natalie Hughes Chair of Governors: Mrs Liz Davis

twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk

TWISS GREEN

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together

Harvest Donations

Our Harvest Assembly will take place next Wednesday, 8th October. We will once again be collecting donations for Warrington Foodbank and would be grateful for any items your child is able to bring in. The Foodbank are running short of the following items:

- Instant coffee / Tea bags
- Tinned Meat / Fish
- Long Life Milk
- Washing Up Liquid
- Shampoo
- Deodorant

Thank you in advance for your support—Team TG always donates generously to the Foodbank.

Reading and Phonics Meetings

A reminder that Reading and Phonics meetings will take place for parents of children in Reception on the 14th October and for parents of children in Year 1 on the 20th October. Both meetings will begin at 9.10am. During the meeting, you will be given an overview of what the phonics and reading journey looks like in your child's class and how you can support them at home. Afterwards, you will be invited to join your child in class to take part in a phonics lesson. We look forward to seeing you there!

Literacy Difficulties Coffee Morning

On the 6th November, family members are warmly invited to join us for a coffee morning to discuss literacy difficulties and how we can support our children both at home and in school. We will be joined by Mrs Debbie Lea, a specialist Dyslexia Tutor and Assessor. Mrs Lea works with some of our children on a weekly basis and has a wealth of knowledge and resources which she is more than happy to share. Join us from 9.15am on the day for a hot drink, a slice of cake and the opportunity to ask any questions you may have!

TWISS GREEN

Achieving, Caring and Growing Together

Spotlight On Year 6!

This year, each of our newsletters will shine a spotlight on a different class. The spotlight is a chance to proudly share some of the wonderful learning, activities and projects the children have been working on recently.

In the Communication Survey we sent out last year, some family members suggested that it would be lovely to celebrate our children's achievements more often. We couldn't agree more—so this new feature is the perfect way to showcase the amazing things happening in our classrooms!

What a fantastic start Year 6 has had to the new school year! The children have thrown themselves into every opportunity with enthusiasm and maturity. Their visit to Culcheth Library was a wonderful chance to explore new books and gather ideas for our very own TG Library. Back at school, they demonstrated impressive leadership skills by organising and running the TG School Council elections. A real highlight has been getting to know their Reception buddies—joining them for lunch, sharing stories, and being wonderful role models.

In English, Year 6 have produced some powerful diary entries inspired by their class text Rose Blanche, linking beautifully to their history topic on war. They have shown real empathy in their writing and worked hard to include key Year 6 writing features. In art, the children have explored examples of street art and thought carefully about how messages can be shared in this way. Soon, they will be creating their very own masterpieces!

It has been a busy but brilliant start, and Year 6 is already making this year one to remember!









TWISS GREEN Achieving, Caring and Growing Together



Autumn Term Diary Dates

Dates may be added or altered and we will do our best to give you as much notice as possible. Please keep an eye on them in each newsletter!



Wednesday 1st October	Residential meeting for Y4 Parents, 5pm
Wednesday 8th October	Harvest—donations for Warrington Foodbank
Wednesday 8th October	Open Evening for Nursery and Reception new starters, 4-6pm
Friday 10th October	Year 2 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Tuesday 14th October	Reading and Phonics Meeting for Reception Parents, 9.10am
Tuesday 14th October	Year 1 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Friday 17th October	Year 5 Share a Lesson, 2pm
Monday 20th October	Reading and Phonics Meeting for Year 1 Parents, 9.10am
Tuesday 21st October	Open Morning for Nursery and Reception New Starters, 9.30— 11am
20th—21st October	Y4 Residential to Winmarleigh Hall
Thursday 23rd October	PTFA Halloween Disco
Friday 24th October	Break up for half term
Monday 3rd November	INSET Day
Tuesday 4th November	Children return to school for Autumn 2
Wednesday 5th November	Parents' Evening for Reception and Year 2
Thursday 6th November	Literacy Difficulties Coffee Morning, 9.15am
Thursday 6th November	Parents' Evening for Year 3 and Year 6
Tuesday 11th November	Parents' Evening for Year 1 and Year 5
Wednesday 12th November	Parents' Evening for Year 4